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Dear Parents/Carers,     
         
Parent Questionnaire Autumn 2021– feedback
I would like to thank all parents and carers who took the time to submit responses and completed the parent questionnaire. We are delighted by the responses and comments we received. It is good to see that the hard work that goes on at school has been recognised. We very much rely on this process as a way of evaluating the performance of our school and have identified strengths along with aspects that we will continue to work together to develop. We feel that it is important that the responses are fed back to you as parents, to keep you informed. We also thought that it was important to share the responses from our Pupil Questionnaire too. You will hopefully see how these have been used in focusing our future developments for the year ahead.
Parent Questionnaire
· 99% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that their child is happy at this school
· 100% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that their child feels safe at this school
· 95% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that pupils are well behaved at this school
· 93% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that the school makes them aware of what their child will be learning throughout the year
· 93% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that when concerns have been raised the school has dealt with them effectively
· 96% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that the school has high expectations
· 85% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that the school lets them know how their child is doing
· 96% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that their child can take part in after school clubs and enrichment activities
· 95% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that there is a good range of subjects available to my child
· 99% of parents said that the school provides support for SEND children.
· 98% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that reading is a top priority
· 93% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that their child does well at this school
· 91% of parents agreed or strongly agreed that the school supports my child’s wider personal development 
· 92% of parents said that they would recommend St Julie’s to another parent
Pupil Questionnaires
· 91% of pupils enjoy school
· 96% of pupils say behaviour is good 
· 98% of pupils say adults are interested in my views and opinions
· 100% of pupils feel safe in school
· 98% of pupils say there is an adult I can go to if I feel worried
· 93% of pupils say adults take time to help them improve their work
· 95% of pupils say they learn a lot in lessons, and they are interesting and fun
· 100% of pupils enjoy school trips and activities in school



The outcome of the questionnaire has informed us to take the following additional measures: 
Communication
On class TEAMS pages, homework is assigned, and feedback is given to each individual child. Notices are also provided, when different events are happening in school and pictures and videos are shared of school life
Weekly bulletin continues to share information about the school week and future dates for diaries. This is emailed out to all parents on Friday and put on the school website
Information about your child’s learning
Website – class pages give overviews of curriculum learning subjects, links to useful websites and helpful resources. 
Parents – stay and read session (parents can view the classroom, books etc) when it is safe to do so
Knowledge organisers are on the class webpages and teachers will also send a paper copy to be kept at home
Homework
Teachers will provide an overview of homework expectations for each year group and the homework policy will be shared with all parents
Parents evening – due to COVID restrictions our usual school meetings have moved to School Cloud
A pastoral parents evening takes place in the Autumn term 
A progress parents evening takes place in the Spring Term
Reports are sent out in the Summer term and appointments can be made to discuss the report further
Any further appointments needed, or queries or concerns can be made through the school office
Reading
Home Reading Records will continue to be sent home for parents to comment and date on their child’s individual reading and teachers will sign or stamp to acknowledge the reading
Teachers will continue to record on school guided reading and individual reading assessment grids
EYFS/KS1 will complete weekly card, commenting on how children have read during the week

Any concerns you have at any time, please contact your child’s teacher via the school office by phone or email and they will be happy to discuss any issues with you

Thank you for your continued support.


Mrs Slocombe
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